ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 7th September 2015
The Chairman opened the meeting at 20:15 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (August 2015): Proposed: Steve Clarke and Seconded: Terry Roscoe - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising
Secretary’s Report: 

For catering purposes, Bryan requested members to contact him if they plan to attend Novembers meeting with special guest speaker Jon Moss. Members planning to attend are welcome to bring guests with them.

Chairman’s Report:

Fitness training taking place at Sutton leisure centre running track every Wednesday. If you plan to take part, please contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn who run the training sessions.
Champions League buster tickets are now available from Ste Clarke - £5.00 per team
Treasurer’s Report: 

INHAND : 177.17

BANK : 554.87

SUPPLIES : 87.14

A.O.B :
Steve Clarke gave an update on his presentation last month regarding the recent changes to the interpretation of the offside law.
After seeking clarification from the FA, Steve informed members that the new interpretation will only apply to supply league games and above. 
Training Slot :
Peter Nurse delivered this months training session on ‘Preventing a Promising Attack’
Peter gave an informative presentation that made the distinction between preventing a promising attack and denying an obvious goal scoring opportunity. 
Video’s and discussion helped to improve members understanding on this topic.

Next months training slot will be presented by Arthur Turner.
Next meeting is: Monday 5th October 2015
